
 

February 15, 2013 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Jeff King, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Judiciary 

Statehouse, Room 341-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator King: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 122 by Senate Committee on Judiciary 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 122 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 122 would amend the Kansas Administrative Procedure Act, by allowing service of 

an order or notice to be made electronically if agreed upon by the parties.  

 

 The Department of Administration indicates electronic delivery of service of an order or 

notice could reduce expenses associated with mailing or personal delivery; however, the agency 

is unable to estimate a precise fiscal effect.  Any fiscal effect associated with SB 122 is not 

reflected in The FY 2014 Governor’s Budget Report. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Pam Fink, DofA 

 Mary Rinehart, Judiciary  

 Robert Tomlinson, Administration Hearings 


